Statehouse Civil War Encampment
Friday, May 7, 2010 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Saturday, May 8, 2010 9a.m. to 3 p.m.

No admission charge. School groups welcome.

In addition to free guided tours of the Ohio Statehouse, the public is invited to visit a camp of Civil War
soldiers and civilians on the front lawn. Walk among the tents and visit with historical re-enactors.
Learn about life in the 1860°s. Some of the stations will be:

Artillery: How to Fire a Cannon
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Medical: Wounds and Disease Army Life: Marching and Shooting
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Recruiting: Preserve the Union! Living in 1861: Clothes, Food & Play

We would like to invite school groups and the public to spend some time at our Civil War Encampment
in May. This event gives citizens the opportunity to observe re-enactors in period dress engaging in ac-
tivities typical of 19th-century military and civilian life as well as firings of our authentic 1864 Civil
War cannons throughout the day.

Students and members of the public are welcome to walk from station to station to learn about the topics
illustrated above. Maps, handouts and a scavenger hunt paper will be available when you visit the Civil
War military camp before or after your tour of the Statehouse. Visit our Web sites for more information.

Contact Barry Hayden to schedule a Statehouse tour at 614/728-3726.

www.ohiostatehouse.org www.csrab.state.oh.us (click “Battery A.”)

Contact Mike Rupert for more information on the Civil War Encampment
at 614/728-4185 or mrupert@csrab.state.oh.us.




